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Bouvet DXpedition in Cape Town 

Nico van Rensburg, ZS6QL, the President of the SARL, attended the function presented by the 
Cape Town Amateur radio Centre for the Bouvet Island DXpedition on Sunday 18 April 2018. 

“A great success, the objective to welcome the team to South Africa was 
accomplished. The team asked me to convey their sincere gratitude to the South African Radio 
League for being part and in support of the event. 

Most of the guys flew out last night (Sunday) and the remainder today and tomorrow. 
Sadly, one team member was not allowed to attend, he had no visa for South Africa and was 
escorted from the ship to the airport yesterday afternoon by custom officials. 

This event included an opportunity to meet the Namibia Amateur Radio League 
president, Werner Muller, V51JP, face to face and strengthen our cooperation with our 
neighbours.   
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In my opinion a successful event indeed and thank you all for supporting the request, 
much appreciated. 

Werner, V51PJ 
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